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Change of Day for the Newsletter 
Please be aware that the school Newsletter will be coming out on a Thursday starting this 
week.  There may still be letters coming out on a Friday but we are hoping that by 
sending the Newsletter on a Thursday, everyone will have time to read it as we 
appreciate that lots of you are very busy on a Friday. 
If you are having difficulty reading the Newsletter, please let the office staff know as soon 
as possible because if you cannot read the Newsletter, you cannot book an appointment 
for a parent teacher consultation.  A copy of the Newsletter is always put on the website.  
By sending it out a day early, it will be on the website by the weekend which we will hope 
will be more useful. 
Maths Open Lessons 
We hope you all enjoyed the Open Maths Lessons.  Mrs Brown has been busy collating 
the feedback and is already trying to organise a parent information evening about maths 
for the summer term.  Don’t forget to check out the resources already on the school 
website. 
Safer Internet Day 
Next Tuesday is Safer Internet Day.  Why not check out the resources on 
www.saferinternet.org.uk and also those on the CEOP website 
www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ where you will find information written for parents 
and carers. 
Takeover Day 
Next Friday is our annual Takeover Day.  All children are invited to takeover a job in 
school. On past occasions we have had children in the office answering the telephone, 
children running the school assembly and children leading lessons in their own 
classrooms and around the school.  All they need to do is apply for a post they wish to do 
and if teaching a lesson - make sure they check with the class teacher in advance! 
Next 2+ weeks’ events 
Monday 5th February  Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 6.30pm 
     Lions French Café  
Tuesday 6th February   Safer Internet day. 
Wednesday 7th February  Parent teacher consultation 3.30pm until 6.30pm 
Thursday 8th February                      Tigers French Café  
Friday 9th February   Takeover day 
      Burwell Assembly 
     School closes for half term at 3.15pm 
Monday 19th February  School opens 
     Balanceability for Foundation stage 
     Bikeability for Year 5 and Year 6 
Wednesday 21st February       Year 5 hockey competition 
Thursday 22nd February  Year 6 Rotary Club quiz at school 
Saturday 24th February  Friends’ School quiz night 
Monday 26th February  Book fair week 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
http://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

